Spring 2017

Dear Parents,

We are again pleased to offer you an incentive to not only grow our St. Mary Catholic School but provide you with an opportunity to reduce your tuition rate. Any family currently enrolled who recruits another student or family for enrollment can receive a 25% discount on their 2017-2018 tuition, subject to the following requirements:

- 1. You recruit a new student that is not currently enrolled, not on scholarship, not pre-registered for enrollment, not currently enrolling otherwise, or not previously enrolled at St. Mary during the most recent school year 2016-2017.
- 2. The existing classroom must have room for the new student.
- 3. You can recruit more than one student and your discount is multiplied by the number of newly enrolled students you refer as described in item 1. Your discount is limited to 50% total, per family.
- 4. The discount will apply monthly to tuition only and will continue for the current school year, as long as the newly recruited student remains enrolled.
- 5. All tuition and fees must be paid up to date in accordance with the tuition payment policy and contract.
- 6. Applies to Kindergarten through 8th grade students only.
- 7. Other restrictions may apply.

We sincerely hope that you find this offer valuable and obtain a tuition reduction by recruiting other students into St. Mary. If you have any questions, contact the principal at 409-883-8913. Thank you for your loyalty and may God Bless You and Your Family.

Sincerely,

St. Mary Finance Council & St. Mary Marketing Committee